
Alexis Oropeza 

From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Subject: 

Alexis, 

Susan Grove <sgroveO@icloud.com> 
Tuesday, August 07, 2018 10:21 AM 
Alexis Oropeza 
Carroll Park 

Writing to have voice heard regarding YMCA at united grace Methodist church. I. am against any our door play area in 
parking lot. I am not against day care. The noise will be factor, and we already have parking issues in CP. I feel there 
could be better area for this YMCA!!!! we have owned property for over 40 yrs. our home is on historic register, built 
1910. I live out of area or would attend meeting to night at 5. My tenants are very concerned about this & their quality 
of life. I do worry about my property values, too. I pride myself in picking good tenants for my neighbors/friends. 

Never had a property manager. This will make it more difficult. 

Please let this be for the record. 
Susan & William Grove 

Sent from my iPad 
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